
Greetings Parents, Students and Community Members, 

My name is Derwin J. Farr and I am excited to be with the Bulldog Family for another 

prosperous year.  In continuing with the legacy we are building at Marlboro County High 

School, we have great expectations for the 2019-2020 school year.  The students of this great 

school are my passion and their success continues to inspire us all.  Here at Marlboro County 

High School we will continue to be champions of education and of the future of our 

students.  We will continue to forge the bonds of success by cultivating strong relationships 

with parents, students and community partners.  The school-home connection is the corner 

stone of our students’ success.  Together with the talented group of administrators, faculty 

and staff of Marlboro County High School, I will guarantee all students receive a high-

quality education.  The doors of your school are always open and your input and support are 

welcome.  Thank you for the opportunity to continue to serve your family in this role.  I look 

forward to another year of building champions.  Marlboro County High School:  “Why Not 

Us? Why Not Now?  A Winning Education for Champions?”  Marlboro County High School 

is an Early College High School! 

 

Derwin J. Farr, Principal 

Marlboro County High School 


